
Subject line– Recognizing Anacostia Youth

Hello Jay,

My name is Dina Negash and I work for the Anacostia Youth Media Festival!

I’ve been following your coverage of DMV education at the Washington Post for a while

now and I’ve always appreciated your work on education in DC

The Anacostia Youth Media Festival will be the first youth-directed festival in the DC

area organized and held in the Anacostia Neighborhood of Washington, DC. The

two-day event will feature a DC Youth Media competition screening and a partner event

with the Minneapolis Saint Paul Film Society’s Next Wave Education Initiative. This

spring the media festival will launch for the first time and it will be a two-day event on

the weekend of May 19 and 20, 2023.

With your past coverage with youth organizations in the district, we thought you might

be interested in covering our festival.

You can check out our press release

Look forward to hearing from you soon.

Warm regards,

Dina Negash

----------

Media Contact, Anacostia Youth Media Festival
Phone: (203)524-6404
Email: dinamnegash@ gmail.com
https://www.anacostiayouthmedia.org/overview


